
Report from Borough Councillors Pauline Ranson and Hilary Fryer 

  

Unfortunately neither of us are able to attend the Annual Parish Meeting or the Parish Council 

Meeting this evening. 

As you are aware our ward only covers up to the Church so that is what we concentrate on. 

However, we work very closely with the other Borough Councillors – Andy Paling and Paul Murphy.   

We also work with your County Councillor – Mr. Richard Shepherd.    In other words it is a team 

effort working on behalf of all the residents in Sileby. 

It has been an extremely difficult two years for everyone and has stretched the resources of all – 

councils and businesses and residents. 

We are proud of the way we have all worked together especially when comparing ourselves with 

other Boroughs. 

Throughout the whole time services such as waste collection were maintained.    New methods of 

working were put in place everywhere very quickly.   For some meetings, briefings and training we 

are still using either Zoom or Teams.   This has enabled, in many cases, for more efficiency.    Though 

we are pleased that public meetings take place in person now. 

We are always available to assist the residents of Sileby West. 

Very best wishes, 

  

Pauline Ranson                                                                                                      Hilary Fryer 

01509 416928                                                                                                        01509 620938 

Email: cllr.pauline.ranson@charnwood.gov.uk                                               

cllr.hilary.fryer@charnwood.gov.uk 

 


